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November 2015 

We asked the community to answer a questionnaire regarding our plan to organise and run a community café.  We have collated the 22 responses below. 

Question Answer Our Action 

Would you like to come to our community 
café? 

21 people answered yes and 1 person 
answered maybe. 

We shall go forward with our plan. 

What would you like us to serve? 17 people answered coffee and cake and 4 
people answered soup and bread. 

We shall ask our parents to help provide 
cakes and help us serve teas and coffees. 

What time would you like to come along? 11 people answered afternoon, 7 people 
answered anytime and 4 people answered 
morning. 

We shall run our community cafes in the 
afternoon. 

What would you like to see when you 
visit? 

4 people answered that they would like to see 
children’s work, 4 people answered they 
would like to see members of the community 
and one person suggested a swap club. 

We shall try to meet all these requests. 

Would it be useful for transport to be 
available? 

12 people answered yes, 5 people answered 
that they were not sure and 2 people said no. 

We shall ask the Community Bus if they can 
help collect and return customers. 

What day suits you best? 10 people said any day, 10 people answered 
Thursday, 8 people answered Wednesday, 7 
people answered Tuesday, 5 people 
answered Monday ,  4 people answered 
Friday and 1 person was not sure. 

Due to our planned commitments for PE 
(Wednesday) and Health (Thursday), we shall 
run the community café on a Tuesday 
afternoon. 

Any other comments/suggestions?  ‘I think it is a great idea’ 
‘Great idea’ 
‘Great idea ’ 

 

It looks as though there is a want within the community for us to run a café.  We can use this opportunity to provide education in enterprise for the pupils, 

using the café to create a business model.  In order to take this forward successfully we need support from parents to help, once a month to do a little baking 

and come in to help with teas and coffees.  Maureen has kindly offered to help at the first café which will be on Tuesday 26th January.  The next two dates will 

be – Tuesday 23rd February and Tuesday 29th March.  If you are able to volunteer for either of these two dates, please get in touch with school.  Can you also 

please tell as many people as possible about our community café venture, please?  At the end of March, we shall assess the situation, and if the community 

cafe proves popular and can be sustained, we shall continue. 


